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810-767-4920 ext. 241 

GCRC Web site: www.gcrc.org 

 

 

Temporary closure on Grand Pointe Blvd. 
 
Grand Blanc Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will temporarily close the southbound boulevard on Grand 

Pointe Blvd. from Hill Rd. to the Applebee’s driveway beginning Friday, April 28 until further 

notice. The closure is for emergency sanitary sewer work. Two-way traffic will be maintained on 

the northbound boulevard. If you have questions, please contact Todd Bigler, Traffic Engineer, at 

810-767-4920 ext. 241. 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 
 

http://www.gcrc.org/

